Consell and Govern back integrated environmental authorisation for Es Ca Mari substation
Wednesday, 04 March 2020 13:56

The Formentera Department of Environment reports that members of the regional environment
committee, or CBMA, voted yesterday in plenary to grant integrated environmental authorisation
to the Es Ca Mari plant. Local environment chief Antonio J Sanz pointed out that the move,
which was backed by Consell de Formentera, establishes corrective strategies —on waste
treatment, for example, or measures tackling vibrations, noise and gas emissions— to “put the
plant on the right side of technical and environmental issues so installation of the third cable can
proceed”.

And, the area around the power plant must be equipped with four fixed measuring stations to
take sound readings to ensure it stays within an appropriate range morning, afternoon and
night.

The changes must be applied before the plant incorporates generators to supply the power
required for the substation. Today’s approval puts the power plant on stable administrative
footing as well.

Conseller Sanz applauded “the CBMA, the energy and climate change division of the Balearic
government and our administration work in recent months” and presaged “a swift and
much-anticipated end to the troubles of area residents”.
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